
BRADLEY FIRE & POLICE COMMISSION 
REGULAR MEETING MINUTES 

                                                                       
COMMISSIONERS 
George Golwitzer, Chairman 
John Arrington, Secretary 
Greg Glidewell, Commissioner 
 
Chairman Golwitzer called the Regular meeting of the Bradley Fire & Police Commission to order on  
Monday, June 6, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. 
 
IN ATTENDANCE:  
Chairman Golwitzer, Secretary Arrington, Commissioner Glidewell and Fire Chief Kaderabek. 
 
REVIEW/APPROVAL OF MINUTES: 
A motion was made by Secretary Arrington and seconded by Chairman Golwitzer to approve the May 2, 
2022, Regular meeting minutes. Roll call (3 ayes, 0 nays).  Motion carried. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT: None 
 
CORRESPONDENCE/COMMUNICATION:  
Firefighter candidates Madison McKee and Brian Souligne each submitted signed letters of acceptance 
for the conditional offer of employment as a full-time firefighter. 

 
APPROVAL OF BILLS:   
A motion was made by Chairman Golwitzer and seconded by Secretary Arrington to approve an invoice 
from Physicians Immediate Care for pre-employment physicals for $1385.00. Roll call (3 ayes, 0 nays).  
Motion carried. 
 
UNFINISHED BUSINESS:  
The revisions being made to the Village of Bradley Fire and Police Rules and Regulations were not ready 
for review. This action was tabled to a future meeting. 
 
The commission reviewed the Village of Bradley Fire and Police Commission 2020 and 2021 Annual 
Reports. A motion was made by Commissioner Glidewell and seconded by Secretary Arrington to 
approve the reports. Roll call (3 ayes, 0 nays).  Motion carried.  
 
NEW BUSINESS:  
The commissioners discussed the P.O.W.E.R test police officer application requirements and determined 
that no application fee would be required given that all candidates must pay a fee to obtain their 
P.O.W.E.R. test card. A motion was made by Commissioner Glidewell and seconded by Secretary 
Arrington to waive the application fee for the police officer applications.  Roll call (3 ayes, 0 nays).  
Motion carried.  
 
Chairman Golwitzer reported that eight individuals have applied for the full-time firefighter position.  
The deadline to submit applications is June 10, 2022. 

 



Chief Kaderabek reported that he will be meeting with Stanard on Wednesday, Jun 8, 2020 to discuss 
and work on the Firefighter Lieutenant promotional process actions.   
 
The commission reviewed the medical report for firefighter candidate Brian Souligne.  The 
commissioners expressed no concerns with the results. 
 
A motion was made by Secretary Arrington and seconded by Commissioner Glidewell to cancel the July 
Regular meeting.  Roll call (3 ayes, 0 nays).  Motion carried. 
  
With no other business to discuss, a motion was made by Secretary Arrington and seconded by 
Commissioner Glidewell to adjourn the meeting.  Roll call (3 ayes, 0 nays).  Motion carried.  Meeting 
adjourned at 6:38 p.m. 

 


